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Welcome to the last newsletter of this half term.  Whilst we are enjoying sunny weather at the moment please can 

we remind parents to send children in with sun hats, sun cream and water bottles.  Many thanks.  

Parent Governor Election 

Dr Jenni Barrett will be the new parent Governor following the recent elections.    

Sports coach / after school clubs  

Mr Watkins will be joining us after half term as a new Teaching Assistant and Sports Coach.  Mr Watkins will be 

running sport coaching sessions after school.  More information will be sent out regarding what after school clubs 

will be available the first week back and will start week commencing 11
th

 June.  

Swimming Lessons  

There will be no swimming lesson this week.  Year 2 and 3 will be going to their next swimming lesson on Tuesday 

12
th

 June, then every week until the last session on Tuesday 10
th

 July.  

Nursery Visit  

We will be welcoming the children from Ribchester Nursery school on Wednesday afternoon, when they are coming 

to visit Calder Class.  

Gardening Day  

Gardening day will be on Friday 25
th

 May (weather permitting). We ask all children to arrive at school in their school 

uniform and bring in suitable clothing to get changed into (wellies/old shoes, change of clothes that can become 

muddy). If anyone has any unwanted vegetable plants/seedlings we will gladly use them and plant them in our 

vegetable beds. 

Uniform Orders 

Order forms for uniform will be sent out this week.  Please return by 8
th

 June.   

Head Lice  

Last week we were advised of cases of head lice and a text message was sent out on Monday.  If staff noticed any 

child showing signs we have also sent a text message out to individual parents.  Hopefully everyone checked their 

child’s hair last week, please can this be done again to ensure no lice / eggs are remaining.  Many thanks for your co-

operation.  

Lunch Money 

Please note that from September 2018 the cost of a school lunch will be increasing to £2.30.  School meals continue 

to be provided free of charge to children in Reception through to Year 2.  

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  11 May 2018 Week ending  18 May 2018 

Calder Class:     Whole Class Calder Class:     Philip Taylor 

Hodder Class:   Alex Watson Hodder Class:   Whole Class 

Ribble Class:     Shayla-Rae Hodgson Ribble Class:     Holly Riding 

Wyre Class:       William Jackson Wyre Class:       Year 6 

 
It’s easy to set up just visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 

Thank you to our supporters who’ve raised £17.41 of free donations in the last 30 days. 

£680.75 RAISED IN TOTAL 

NEWSLETTER 21 MAY 2018 
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Diary of Dates: 

25 May  Hodder Class Sharing Assembly 

25 May  Gardening Afternoon  

25 May Half Term – School closes at 3.30pm  

4 June INSET DAY  

5 June (Tuesday) School re-opens 

5 June Meeting for parents of the new intake (September 2018)  6pm 

8 June  Ribble Class Sharing Assembly 

8 June ‘Child Safe’ presentation (Year 1 & 2)  

12 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

14 June  Sports Day  

15 June Wyre Class Sharing Assembly  

18 June World Cup Theme Lunch (please see menu below)  

19 June WWI Day – Year 4 & 5 

19 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

26 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

27 June Mass at SS Peter & Paul for Roman Catholic pupils  

28 June Wyre & Ribble Science Festival at UCLAN 

28 June World Cup Theme Lunch -Calder & Hodder (please see menu below) 

29 June Induction Day at St Cecilias’s for new Year 7 

2 July Induction Day at Longridge High School for new Year 7 

3 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

5 July LHS Maths Challenge - 2.30pm to 4pm 

10 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

10 July St Cecilia’s Year 7 Induction Evening 

11 July Country Dancing Competition – Wyre Class 

12 July Year 5 Sports Day at Longridge High School  

12 July Enterprise Market 

20 July  End of School Year (2pm) - Leavers Services at St Wilfrid’s Church.  After the 

service we will return to school and children can be dismissed early. 

 

        

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Hot Chocolate= 30p  Biscuit = 20p 

              Friday 8 June       Friday 6 July  

   






